

Michelle Lujan Grisham Governor

July 15, 2024

Dr. J. Barry Bitzer

Dear Dr. Bitzer:

In accordance with NMSA 1978, Section 74-1-4, I am pleased to reappoint you to the Environmental Improvement Board and hereby authorize and empower you to execute and fulfill the duties of that office according to the law, and to uphold said office with the rights and emoluments to which you are legally entitled.

Your term is retroactive to January 2, 2023, and expires at the adjournment of the next regular session of the 57th New Mexico State Legislature on March 22, 2025. During your interim appointment, you will serve at the pleasure of the Governor.

Sincerely yours,

Michelle Lujan Grisham

Governor

Attest:

Maggie Toulouse Oliver

Secretary of State